
 
 

INFANT NEWSLETTER 

NOVEMBER 2024 

 
Hello parents.  Welcome to another month here in the classroom. I hope everyone is doing well and has 

had a good start with this colder weather as Autumn continues. I hope all of the babies and families are 

adjusting well and staying happy and healthy.  As we get further into the Fall season and closer to it turning into 

winter, the weather will start to become cooler, please make sure your child is dressed appropriate for the 

weather and temperature that day, as well as making sure their personal clothes at the center are also appropriate 

for this time of the year.  

With the season changing, and the temperature starts dropping, we want to ask you to please watch your 

infant for any sickness related symptoms and follow the center’s illness policy if needed. We want to avoid the 

spread of germs, and illness as much as possible, and prevent infants from getting it, so we want to work with 

the parents in doing this.  

As some families might have noticed, our class size has grown a little bit in the past month. We have 

two new smiling faces that are a joy to be around, we as teachers have been so excited to add “Gentry” and 

“Alaina” to our classroom this past month, and we have enjoyed watching them adjust to the environment, and 

we’ve also enjoyed watching the other infants in the class begin to interact everyday with these new faces. We 

are also excited to mention that our class will even be growing by one more and we are adding another new face 

this month. So, if anyone notices someone new this month, make sure to welcome Baby “Blayze” as he learns 

to adjust to us and the environment.  

This month we have different fall themed crafts and activities to do with all the infants, and we will also 

be working with all the infants to meet their individual milestones. That will include a variety of activities, 

considering the wide age range we have in the classroom. Some of those activities might work towards different 

goals we have for the infants such as,” rolling over”, “sitting up”, “crawling”, “eating puree or solid foods”, and 

“playing with others or by themselves.” We like to make sure the infants are well cared for and happy, but we 

also like to make sure we are helping them learn.  

Once again, with the temperature dropping daily, please make sure your infant has appropriate clothing 

in their bin. Please remember to check your infant's daily gram in case they might need anything, and so that 

they are always stocked. If you have any questions, comments, or concerns please feel free to contact Ms. Jewel 

or Ms. Teresa, thank you! 
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